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Truth And Reconciliation: Students Off To South Africa
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Unique field course immerses students in post-Apartheid experiences

WINNIPEG, MB - Thirteen graduate and undergraduate students from Winnipeg will travel to

South Africa next week to learn first-hand about the Apartheid experience, and how

reconciliation is an essential part of healing. They will be joined by six South African students

who are also taking the summer course. The University of Winnipeg Global College initiated the

course, which includes two students from the University of Manitoba, along with the UWinnipeg

students.
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